
Dear committee members, 
 
We fully agree with the recommendations made by the ORHA in the attached letter.  In our particular 
case, we are dependent on the income from our rental properties to fund our retirement.  We are both 
in our 70’s and are unable to work to supplement our income.  We do not want to risk foreclosure of our 
properties if we are unable to pay our mortgages.  We have worked many years to obtain these rental to 
fund our retirement.  We value our tenants highly.  Many have rented from us for many years.  We 
encourage you to provide assistance to help those that are in need.  We would encourage you to get 
verification from tenants that they have lost jobs and cannot pay rent.  They should be required to 
provide the name of their landlord and payments should be sent directly to the landlord.  Since there is 
a moratorium on evictions,  we have no recourse if the tenant just keeps the money and doesn’t pay 
their rent.  This is an issue that affects both landlords and tenants, and the solutions should address 
both parties. Thank your for your attention to help solve this crisis. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Charles and Connie Radebaugh 
91324 N Coburg Rd 
Eugene OR 97408 
541-359-6056 
cradebaugh@yahoo.com 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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